
CampScripts.com Instructions for Parents 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
To ensure the best possible quality of care in our health center, we require all campers who take 

prescriptions, supplements, vitamins and/or over-the-counter medications to enroll in a pharmacy 
service provided by LTC Scripts through their website www.campscripts.com. This service ensures 
higher efficiency, lower risk of error, reduced waiting time for your campers, and increased focus on 
their overall health. 
 
We do expect 100% participation from families with campers who will need medication while at 
camp. The only exception is if the pharmacy notifies us that they are unable to accept your insurance 
or fill a particular medication. (Please see below on what to do if this applies to you.)  
 
Please register online at their website. They will package your camper’s meds and deliver them 
directly to camp prior to your child’s arrival. All pills will be pre-packaged in dose/blister packs. LTC 
Scripts will manage every step of the process, including insurance payments, dispensing and delivery. 
 

Please follow the following instructions: 

● Register online at their website www.campscripts.com using the Camp ID: CMH 
● Create your account and complete your camper’s medication profile, select the session s/he is 

attending, upload copies of your prescription card, and provide a credit card for payment of any 
fees. 

● Please print the Medication Order Form and Physician Letter and take it to your child’s 
physician. 

● Please review the Parent FAQs on how to submit the prescriptions. 
● After submitting the prescriptions look for an email confirmation from the pharmacy. 
● Please add info@campscripts.com and info@ltcscripts.com as safe address so as to receive 

email communication from the pharmacy and avoid important communication from going into 
junk mail. 

● You can also check the status of your child’s prescriptions by logging on to your account and 
clicking on the status tab on the dashboard. 

● If you have not received a confirmation email from the pharmacy about your child’s 
prescriptions or don’t see any prescriptions listed under the status tab within seven days of 
submitting the prescriptions please contact the pharmacy immediately at 844-572-7478 

 All medication orders must be received 30 days prior to start of the session. All orders after 
that will incur an additional $30.00 late charge plus any expedited shipping charges. 

 
Please see the attached FAQ sheet for questions about as-needed meds, unusual supplements, liquid 
medications, controlled medications and more. 
 
If you have problems submitting any of your forms, documents, or insurance information, please call 
the pharmacy directly at (844)572-7478. 


